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 Edward Lees OBJ2014/5473/P 27/10/2014  09:41:18 I am concerned about the design of the application, particularly the increased overlooking onto my 

property.  Furthermore I believe the size of the proposed extension will create further crowding in an 

alreay heavily-built up area, potentially blocking light into my property.

7 Rudall Crescent

London

NW31RR

 Giles Raymond OBJEMPER2014/5473/P 24/10/2014  09:39:15 I am concerned about the overall massing and design of the application, in a built environment that is 

already crowded.  Also the blocking of light into the rear of my property and increased overlooking 

from the side doors and increased usage of the side terrace along with the actual extension itself, which 

would appear to extend over more than half of the small garden.

9 Rudall Crescent

Lopndon

NW3 1RR
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